

DUNOON PUBLIC SCHOOL

James Street, Dunoon 2480 Ph. 66895208 Fax. 66895350 Email: dunoon-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

1/03/17

Dear Dunoon Primary School teachers and students,

Hello! Thank you so much for your wonderful letter and gift. We love Clyde! We are organising a 'Where's Clyde?' program where Clyde gets to visit our homes. We'll keep a diary and then we'll be able to tell you about his adventures.

Clyde has already become very much part of the family. We have included a couple of pictures of Clyde doing some yoga in class and visiting the Life Education Van. We have put a picture of the Year 1/2 room in as well.





We'll look forward to learning more about you soon.

Kind regards,

Mrs Slocombe



DUNOON PUBLIC SCHOOL

James Street, Dunoon 2480 Ph. 66895208 Fax. 66895350 Email: dunoon-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

1/03/17

